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Frank, Roy, Jerry, Tim: 

Each of you will be receiving very shortly from Mr. Rick Foppiano, Industry Chairman of the "Rule 
111 Work Group" (WG), a copy of proposed rule changes to the directional drilling procedures. Please 
review thoroughly and have comments ready, a presentation (I'm told that is most enjoyable and 
extraordinary) by this WG wil l be presented to the Division on Monday, December 2, 1996 at Santa Fe in 
the Division's Hearing Room. At that time questions will be entertained and additional comments will be 
received. If anyone of you can not make this primer event, it would be greatly appreciated if you could 
have a representative present. 

We think your going to like these changes. 

This proposal is still in the development stages and I am asking that it not be distributed outside of 
the agency at this t ime. 

Again, please read carefully, have questions and comments ready for the December showing, and 
be patent 

Page 1 


